
NOTICE

There will be a Special Called meeting of the Montevallo
City Council on Wednesday, February 12, 2020 at 6:00

p.m. at City Hall. Pursuant to Article 9, Section 5, C of our
Employee Handbook, the purpose of this meeting is to 

hear an appeal from Debby Raymond, whose
employment with the city was terminated on January 8,

2020. As always, the public is invited to attend.

Herman Lehman
City Clerk
2.10.20




